
 
 
 
R & D Carpet & Tile Corp. is pleased to announce that our New York 
State Contract for the Mohawk Carpet Group has been renewed.  This renewal is in 
addition to our New York State Contract standing with Collins & Aikman/ Tandus 
Group. 

 
These New York State Contracts allow R&D to offer all school districts and municipalities 
greater flexibility with product selection and pricing. 
 
     Our dedication to superior service and quality workmanship has resulted in our 
continuing growth and expansion, even during a difficult economic environment for all.  We 
believe this is because the foundation of our business philosophy is based upon an honest 
and transparent relationship with our clients. 
 
     Our quotations are clear, concise and every line item is detailed by the quantity required 
and the unit price.  We do not adhere to the concept of "lump sum" pricing which can 
confuse and alter what you are actually paying for.  We invite you to compare our quotations 
to other flooring contractors and welcome your scrutiny. 
 
     We would be pleased to assist you in planning, budgeting and coordinating any of your 
flooring requirements for the ensuing year without obligation.  Although most school 
budgets have been approved by voters, we realize that these budgets remain tight and that 
your efforts to save money within every line item are key priorities. 
 
 
Please feel free to contact us.  We would be pleased to answer any questions, supply a wide 
variety of flooring samples or provide a quotation for a current or future project. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Alan Rosengarten, President 
R&D Carpet & Tile 
631.492.2020 
 
 
 


